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11th May 2023
Dear Parent/Carer,
We are writing to you following this week’s announcement by Sheffield College that they are planning to close the Peaks College site in September. We had no prior knowledge of this and only became aware as the announcement was made public. We fully appreciate and indeed share the concerns about this news.
The college are consulting with all interested parties about the planned closure. We have received an email from the college asking the school to contribute to the consultation. Similarly parental views have been asked for and you can share these at: https://www.sheffcol.ac.uk/news/have-your-say-peaks-campus
Since learning this news we have immediately arranged an urgent meeting with the college. From this meeting we aim to establish what their plans are both for our Post 16 students who attend Peaks and those who are moving to Sheffield College and have named Peaks as their preferred campus.
Please rest assured we are doing everything we can to ensure there is appropriate provision for our young people in September.
We will be in touch as soon as we have any further information.
Kind regards
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Tricia Bennett         Jo Howe
Headteacher           Deputy Headteacher
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